
15 November 2013
The Honourable Jarrod Bleijie MP 
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice 
State Law Building
50 Ann Street , Brisbane, QLD 4000 
attorney@ministerial.qld.gov.au

Dear Mr Bleijie,

REVIEW OF THE RIGHT TO INFORMATION ACT 2009

The Kalinga Wooloowin Residents’ Association (KWRA) are delighted to be able to respond to the review of 
the Right To Information (RTI) Act 2009.  We have been disappointed that your promise in opposition, to raise 
this Amendment Bill, has so far not been forthcoming in Government.

The KWRA wholly  supports and endorses the Amendment Bill introduced by  you in 2011.  The Bill contains a 
legislative amendment (included below) which is necessary to close a significant loophole in the RTI Act. 

A Government which seeks to be open and accountable should not tolerate any  loopholes which by  their very 
existence only serve to undermine the outcomes which the Government seeks to achieve.

The KWRA would also like to acknowledge the professionalism of  the Office of  the Information Commissioner 
and staff  under the lead of  Ms Julie Kinross during the time of  our Association’s exposure to the RTI  proc-
esses.  

The RTI legislation is a key  contributor to maintaining the health of  our democracy.  The KWRA look forward to 
the inclusion of this amendment in any proposed or amended legislation.

Yours sincerely,

Greg Davis

Greg Davis, SECRETARY, Kalinga Wooloowin Residents Association Inc (KWRA)
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